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Message:
To Governor Abbott, Ken Faxton and Other Republicans in The Texas Senate:

I believe the Democrats, by leaving the state,are standing up for voters in Texas which is
something you have never done that I know of.  The gerrymandering, although certainly legal
every 10 years, is just a way for Trmup to get the votes he needs to make sure that NO
DEMOCRAT will win in Teaxa in any mid term races if he can do anything about it.  He knows if
he loses the supporters in the house and/or senate in Washington DC that he is going to
possibly get impeached this time and there just might be enough votes to get it done.  This is
trying to use the "system" to cheat and "steal" (yes, STEAL - which Republicans are still mad
about when Trump said was a "steal" from him in the 2020 election with no proof of that.  We
all know that isn't the truth, whether you want to admit it or not and just look at the
violence which occurred at the US Capitol due to that lie. 

This is America, it is a democracy which your leader Trump is trying to usurp.  This is NOT
good for America or it's voters.  We are supposed to have FAIR elections, not an election
where redrawing maps in favor of a party, especially in a year when that is not supposed to be
accomplished. This is only being done at the behest of (and probable threats from)  the
President of the United States.

Making threats against anyone who is trying to make sure FAIR voting is taking place is not
the way for anything to get done.  It sounds like something school aged children would do in
order to get their way.  I would think even you, as Republicanw, would want this type of
fairness if things were going the other way and the majority of the Texas Senate were
Democrats who were trying to shove something like this down your throats. There have been so
many laws passed by you to make voting rights MUCH more difficult in this state and how you
want to just add one more to those.  

I salute the Democrats (as I would support the Republicans if this was the other way around)
in what they are trying to do for the citizens of Texas for the Democracy in the United Sates
which many of us love.

Thank you,
Stephanie Spencer



 




